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The Formentera Office of Culture is pleased to report that from 4 to 9 April, the Sala
d'Exposicions "Ajuntament Vell" will host work from students in a drawing and painting course
taught by Teresa Matilla.

  

The exhibition showcases students' work using various approaches, including oil and acrylics
and combinations of impasto, recycling and volumetric techniques. In the words of Matilla, "the
art of creation mobilises the experiences that have nourished the artist and must come from an
inner impulse". She added that students were free to decide on which path of study they
followed in the creation of their pieces. Themes featured in the display will therefore be varied,
with techniques and styles proposed by the students themselves.

  

The opening is scheduled for Monday 4 April at 6.00pm. The exhibition will be open Tuesday to
Saturday, 11.00am to 2.00pm and 6.00pm to 8.00pm.
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